On May 15th the following questions were received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item CP-3 CM at Risk Agreement for Roosevelt MS Addition:

Question:  In all the site plan proposals, the portables are shown.  Will the portables be eliminated at the school?

Response:  The portables are shown to show the impact the various options have on the existing portables.  The intent is to eliminate all of the portables once the addition has been completed.

Question:  Where are the tennis and basketball courts to be relocated?

Response:  The tennis and basketball courts will most likely be located where the portables are today.  The site plan is still conceptual and these decisions will be worked out during the design process.
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